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Looking to further your development as
a leader?

Looking to further your development as an Army Leader?

Sept. 9, 2009 -- Do you want to network and share best practices with fellow Army colleagues from

around the world?
Would you like to learn from the best and brightest faculty and staft?
If so, the Civilian Education System leader development program is for YOU!

CES is a progressive and sequential leader development program at Army Management Staff College
that includes the following courses: Foundation Course, Basic Course, Intermediate Course, and
Advanced Course. In addition, we offer senior Civilian and Military leaders the Continuing Education
for Senior Leaders Program. Lastly, AMSC offers three distributed Learning (online) courses: Action
Officers Development Course, Supervisors Development Course and Managers Development Course.

For more details and eligibility requirements, visit http://www.amsc.belvoir.army.mil/academic/ces/.

For its resident courses, the FY 10 course schedule (1st and 2nd quarters) for the Basic, Intermediate
and Advanced courses, and Continuing Education for Senior Leaders program is available at
http://www.amsc.belvoir.army.mil/registrar/scheduleS/. There is still an opportunity to reserve your seat

in our next classes open for enrollment. Deadlines are quickly approaching, so enroll today!

As you plan for FY 10 and incorporate training into your Individual Development Plan, consider any
these courses that will contribute to YOUR development in becoming a strong, multi-skilled and agile
leader in the Army. The CES Program is not only an investment in your, your organization's, and
Army's future, but it is also centrally funded-meaning it doesn't cost a dime to your Army organization
to send you if you are in a permanent appointment. The program is also centrally funded for Local
Nationals. Military supervisors of civilians and other DoD civilians are also welcome to sign up for

courses.

The staff and faculty at Army Management Staff College are eager to welcome YOU to the CES
courses this upcoming fiscal year. If you haven't had the opportunity to attend a course, we invite you to

mark your calendars to attend this year. If you are a graduate and you meet the requirements for the next


http://www.amsc.belvoir.army.mil/academic/ces/
http://www.amsc.belvoir.army.mil/registrar/scheduleS/

course, we invite you to return to AMSC for your next level of development.

We look forward to seeing you at Army Management Staff College, where we are Transforming

Leaders through Education. For more information, e-mail amscmarketing@conus.army.mil.

For questions about eligibility and enrollment, e-mail the AMSC Registrar Office at

amscregisrar@conus.army.mil.
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